



Incident Command Subcommittee

Meeting Notes: August 3, 2022 (1400-1430 MT)

Teams Meeting

Present: Shane Greer (FS), Jon King (FWS), Carlos Nosie (BIA), Bea Day, Sarah Lee (NWCG)

Absent: Ken Paul (Associate), Bob Gear (IAFC), Les Rogers (NASF), Brad Sawyer (BLM), Rick Young (NPS), Amy Ham(Russell) (Support)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call		All		Shane, Jon, Carlos, Bea and Sarah
2	Approval of Minutes		Ham	Review/approve notes from 7/6/22.	Approved
3	AREP		Greer/Ham	Follow up on ability to move forward with proposed AREP Redbook changes. Identify member to work with Incident Business Committee regarding AD Pay Plan Language.	Still sitting with USFS and their NLOT to see about aligning the IPD language. Shane will send Dave a note and ask them to align their language with the approved IPD language.
4	ITC3 Currency		Greer/Ham	Update ICSC on decision regarding ATGS maintaining ICT3 currency	It's on the agenda for IPSCs August meeting.
5	Additional Topics		All	Introduce Bea and discuss my role on IWDG from here.	Did a couple introductions for Bea and discussed the chair role becoming the ICSC member on IWDG.

Next Teams Meeting

Date: September 7, 2022

Time: 1400-1500 MST